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Gallt, Eric

From: Donnell, William

Sent: Thursday, May 25, 2017 2:44 PM

To: Gallt, Eric

Cc: Andras, Steve

Subject: Yield sign at intersection of Hardin and Elmwood
Eric,

I received a call from a neighbor who feels that the yield sign at intersection of Hardin and Elmwood should be a stop
sign. | am at this intersection often and frankly didn’t notice the yield sign till today. Since there is often traffic, |
normally stop. | am not sure if we need a full traffic study or just an accident history to make this call.

Please advise,

Thanks,

Bill

William M. Donnell
4" Ward Alderman
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